
New Service 

The first session will be held on: 
 

Wednesday 29th July 
at the Holmescarr Centre 

Rossington 
5pm - 7pm 

Refreshments Provided 
 

Free to Attend 

For further information and details of future meetings contact Carol on: 

We are offering bereaved carers the opportunity to meet up with other carers in 
a similar situation and to get valuable advice on support and services which are 

available to you. 

...let us be part of your journey... 


